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NOTICE OF WAKULLA COUNTY SEWER RATE INCREASE
In accordance with Wakulla County Resolution #2012-23, your monthly sewer bill will be increased 2.3%.  The rate increase will be effective for the October 2015 usage.  If you have any questions, please contact the Wakulla County Revenue Collections Department at (850) 745-7719.
